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ON FEBRUARY 2, 2006 THE UNION
bargaining committee met with Sodexho to
table monetary proposals.

The union's proposals include a fair wage
increase, compensation for uniform clean-
ing, statutory holiday and vacation improve-
ments, as well as enrollment in the Translink
Discount bus pass program.

Sodexho has requested time to consider the
union's position and negotiations are expect-
ed to resume within the next couple of
weeks.

This will be the second collective agreement
for HEU members at South Granville Park
Lodge.

For more information please contact your
bargaining committee:
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